
Friday 8th September 
2023 

@StMarys_SW8 

7 St Joseph's Street, SW8 4EN           0207 622 5460          admin@st-marys-pri.wandsworth.sch.uk 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Welcome back to the start of a new term and new academic year! It has been a 

pleasure to see you all return this week and to also meet new friends as well. 

Learning has got off to a great start, as we build on all the prior learning last year 

and all you have been learning over the summer holidays. 

 

We look forward to welcoming all parents to the open classrooms in the next two 

weeks. It is a chance to see where your child is learning every day and get to 

know the adults who are teaching them and what the expectations are this year. 

 

Enjoy what is looking like the last sunny and warm weekend of the summer!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Monday 11th 

September at 

3:25pm 

Wednesday 

13th Septem-

ber at 3:25pm 

Thursday 14th 

September at 

3:25pm 

Monday 18th 

September at 

3:25pm 

Wednesday 

20th Septem-

ber at 3:25pm 

Thursday 21st 

September at 

3:25pm 



 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 11th September—Y1 open 

classroom at 3:25pm 

Wednesday 13th September—Y2 open 

classroom at 3:25pm 

Thursday 14th September—Y3 open 

classroom at 3:25pm 

Monday 18th September– Y4 open 

classroom at 3:25pm 

Wednesday 20th September– Y5 open 

classroom at 3:25pm 

Thursday 21st September– Y6 open 

classroom at 3:25pm 

Friday 22nd September– Y4 trip to the 

British Museum 

Thursday 28th September—Y6 class  

assembly at 9am 

Tuesday 3rd October—Learn to Love to 

Read workshop in EYFS at 9am 

Thursday 5th October– Y5 class  

assembly at 9am 

Tuesday 10th October– Parent Gym 

taster session at 9am 

Thursday 12th October—Y4 class  

assembly at 9am 

Thursday 19th October– Y3 class  

assembly at 9am 

Monday 23rd October—Friday 27th 

 October—HALF TERM 

Which class has the best attendance 

and punctuality this week? 

 

Class Attendance Lates 

Nursery  96% 1 

Reception 92% 0 

Year 1 98% 1 

Year 2 81%  2 

Year 3 91% 5 

Year 4 91% 4 

Year 5 95% 4 

Year 6 94% 4 

Our Mission Statement 

‘A man took a grain of mustard seed 

and sowed it in his field. Indeed the 

seed is smaller than all other seeds but 

when it is grown, it is greater than the 

herbs, and becomes a tree, so that the 

birds of the air come and lodge in its 

branches’ 
Matthew 13.31 



 

Parent Gym taster session Tuesday 

10th October at 9am! 



 



 

 

September 2023 

 

 

Welcome back to a new school year! We hope that this first 

newsletter finds you well-rested after the summer break. The 

beginning of a new school year is exciting and busy, and a time 

ripe for new resolutions. Children may have mixed feelings as 

they settle into new routines at school, and you’ll be easing 

back into school-time routines as a family too. 

 

This newsletter gives a glimpse of some of the Collective  

Worship resources that children will experience during  

September and suggests ways to support your family prayer 

times.  

 

To read the full September newsletter please click on the link 

below! 

 

www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-

newsletter/ 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/
http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/

